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Dates for the diary 

10th June— Parent forum live 10.30 

22nd July—Last day of term—Finish at  

normal time 

4th September —return to school 

 
Welcome to first edition of the Covid19 
Newsletter, it has been so lovely to be able 
to welcome some of our students and  
families this week and for the school to get 
the love back into it.  We hope they have all 
settled back into their routine well… 
If you indicated in the questionnaire that 
you intend to send your child back to school 
in July, you will be contacted  about the    
arrangements next week.  

 

A big shout out to everyone who has made 

the masks for the staff , these have helped 

to keep not only our staff safe but all of our 

children to.  Thank you so much. 

 

 

For those children who have returned to 

school, the beginning of their school day has 

been quite different, being met at the front 

of the school by Debbie and Tracey and  

having to have their temperatures taken, 

seeing the staff wearing different equipment 

and having to go around the school a   

different way, we have to say how proud we 

are of them all, they have been amazing and 

adapted  superbly. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Dinners – w/b 08/06/20 we will be on week 2 of the Summer  

reduced Menu. 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 

Option 1 

Fish & Chips Spaghetti 

bolognaise 

served 

with garlic 

bread 

 

 

NO PUPILS 

Spaghetti 

bolognaise 

served with 

garlic bread 

All day 

breakfast, 

sausage, 

egg, bacon 

& hash 

brown 

Main Meal 

Option 2 

Beef burger & 

chips 

Fish cake 

served 

with pota-

toes 

NO PUPILS Fish cake 

served with 

potatoes 

Vegetarian 

sausage, 

egg & hash 

brown 

 

 

Vegetables 

Baked beans Brocolli & 

mixed  

vegetables 

NO PUPILS Broccoli & 

mixed  

vegetables 

Baked 

beans &  

mushrooms 

     

 

Dessert/

Pudding 

Bakewell tart 

& custard  

 Selection 

of ice 

cream & 

yoghurts 

NO PUPILS Bakewell 

tart & cus-

tard 

Selection of 

ice cream & 

yoghurts 



 

 

 Message from Bev and Louise—Parent Forum 

Things have changed quite a bit since we last spoke but we hope you are all still keeping well.  

We are going to do another Parent Forum live on Wednesday 10th June at 10.30.  Hopefully it 

will run a smoother than the last one , for those of you that had to put up with our lack of 

technical know how.  If there’s anything you want to talk about drop either Bev or Louise a 

message, otherwise it will be good just to have a catch up and chat.  Many thanks and we hope 

to see lots of you online on Wednesday.. 

Reasonable Endeavours 
 

You will have all received a pack about this and teachers will be contacting you in the next 
week to discuss what it means and how we can help to continue supporting you and your 

child.  

Please note that our policies can be found on our school website. 

Some of you may or may not have been watching on the Shorefields    

facebook page our staff doing signs of the day, if you haven't seen this then  

please pop along to the page and have a look, they are brilliant..  

Todays sign of the day is pig... 

 

SPLASH EVENTS 

Louise has been keeping herself busy and running lots of online raffles via the Shorefields   

facebook page, thank you Louise for your continued effort and to everyone for supporting 

SPLASH. 

Beach hut & Sensory Garden 
 

We are having repairs to our beach hut at the moment.  
The School sensory  garden has had a few changes during our closure period— some musical 

and art additions have been added.  


